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Stakeholder Process Forum
Monthly Progress Report

June 11, 2025

Discussion Topics

April 21, 2025 meeting

The Stakeholder Process Forum (SPF) held its last monthly meeting on April 21, 2025.  Stakeholders 
discussed the following topics at the meeting: 
 

• 2025 Board Elections
• Liaison Committee attendance and registration
• Clarifying PIEOUG Charter and OA revisions 
• MC Webinar format implementation update 
• Update on temporary succession of MC Chair / Vice Chair and proposed Manual 34 revisions 
• Discussion of stakeholder process for recent filings 

The next SPF meeting is scheduled for June 25, 2025.  

Issue Status
Based on Members Committee approval, PJM moved forward with implementing the MC Webinar format 
changes and provided an implementation update at the Forum and MC.  

Proposed Manual 34 redlines for the temporary succession of MC Chair / Vice Chair topic have been drafted 
and were reviewed at the April 21 Forum.  Based on Forum discussion, next steps would be to proceed to the 
MC for first read.

Action Requested
Stakeholders should review the Forum discussion topics and related materials and register for meeting 
participation as appropriate.  


